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Key information: 

 

Monday - Miss Richardson will be teaching 

- PE – Bring PE kits in please 

- New reading books will be handed out 

Little Wandle books due back in 

Tuesday  

Wednesday New homework sent out 

- Homework from last week due in 

Thursday - Please bring PE kits in 

Friday - Reading books to be sent back in 

- Spelling Test 
- Buddies Well-Being Day – children may wear their PE 

kit to school (this will be sent home in advance) and  

bring in a teddy who will travel with the children all 

day  - please name the teddy 

General Information – 

Please ensure you are bringing the Little Wandle 

books back on a Monday. 

 

THIS WEEK’s LEARNING: 
 

 Subject Overview 

English We will be beginning our new unit ‘Looking After Our World’ 

through exploring a stimulus linked to our new book 10 

Things I Can Do to Help My World, as well as asking 

questions and creating a poster to promote saving the 

planet. 

Maths We will be comparing and ordering numbers to 20, then 

beginning our new unit on Addition and Subtraction through 

adding by counting on and adding using number bonds. 

Year 2 will be counting vertices on 3D shapes, sorting 3D 

shapes and making patterns using 2D and 3D shapes. 

PE Children will be competing in a personal best challenge 

where they will be taking part in a 3 legged race. 

RE We will be collecting examples of how Christians show their 

beliefs. 

PSHE We will consider how people have different strengths and 

interests that enable them to do different jobs. 

Geography We will be identifying what seasonal patterns look like.  

Science Hedgehogs will be assessing what they already know about 

plants, and observing and describing what seeds need to 

grow into mature plants. 
 

 


